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Agreed Report
Board of Management meeting
 26th April 2018
	Principal’s
Report
	Breakdown of classes for next year
· 54 in Junior Infants
· 50 in Senior Infants
· 41 in First class
· 12 in Second class

· Department of Education inspection took place and Pat Delea was pleased with the teaching taking place in the school and made some recommendations for the future

· Request to GAA regarding signage at entrance wall

· Summer camps- proposed. Drama camp on the 30th of June, Scoil C camp on the 30th of July. 

· Induction day for incoming Junior Infants will take place on the 25th May.  

· Mission Statement- committee has been formed to create a mission statement for the school


· Parking- Safety concerns.

· Springboard are beginning their mindfulness course with Junior Infants.
 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]10th May- Wellbeing, Internet safety talk and Stay safe for parents

· Junior infants- in keeping with best practice, Junior infants will no longer have a maths book next year.


· SESE books will be dropped in Junior and Senior Infants next year, with a view to thematic planning for the entire school in 2019.

· Fiona Thomas will travel to Sweden as part of her work with Digital Schools of Europe.



	 PTA
	
·  Change of name to ‘Friends of Scoil Chlíodhna’.
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